St Vincent’s Catholic Primary School

Newsletter

18th March 2022

Dear Parents and Families,

Lord God, we ask for you to be with all - especially children who are suffering
as the crisis in Ukraine deteriorates.

Lord for those who are anxious and fearful. For those who are bereaved, injured
or who have lost their lives. And for those who have lost loved ones.

Lord hear our prayers.
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Stars of the Week

Reception - Lydia for always being kind, helpful and polite to her friends and teachers.
Year 1 — Emme for fantastic effort and brilliant work and for being polite and helpful.
Year 2 — Aziah for participating really well in lessons and answering more questions.

Year 3 — Victoria for challenging herself to complete extra tasks in maths.

Year 4 — Lyla for working hard in numeracy and always trying her best.

Year 5 — Kayla for fantastic participation in lessons and challenging herself in her learning.
Year 6 — Lilly for making an excellent effort to improve her maths.

Donations

Many thanks to everyone for your kind donations for the Ukraine appeal and for the toys and
Easter eggs given to the PTA for the Easter Fair.

Dates for your Diary

Year 6 swimming recommences Monday 215t March

Year 5 Liturgy Wednesday 23 March

Year 4 Mass Wednesday 239 March

Year 2 Library visit Wednesday 239 March

Book Fair Monday 28t & Tuesday 29t March
Year 6 Liturgy Wednesday 30" March

Year 3 Mass Wednesday 30th March

Easter Fair Wednesday 30t & Thursday 315t March
Last day of term Friday 1¢t April

School closed for Easter break Monday 4t April - Monday 18t April
First day of Summer Term Tuesday 19" April

Last Week’s Attendance

7th = 11t March
Reception 97.7%
Year 1 93.7% * Well done Year 2 *
Year g 3823 - best attendance for last week with
Year 7.6%
Year 4 97.3% 98.6%
Year 5 93.3%
Year 6 87.6%
Whole school 95.2%







